

17th May 2019

Dear Parents

As mentioned on the newsletter, the Tigers are looking forward to welcoming their friends from Oak Class **next Friday** to celebrate the 50th anniversary of Eric Carle's 'The Very Hungry Caterpillar'. In the morning, the children will take part in the Giant Wiggle, a fundraising walk for Action for Children, before returning to school to enjoy a range of activities based on the story. Weather permitting, we hope to have a picnic lunch during the walk. Sharon is happy to provide a FREE picnic style 'grab bag' to each child containing a sandwich, slice of pizza, sausage roll, a bun, fruit and drink.

The children will need to:

- Wear suitable clothing for the outdoors (including sturdy footwear, long sleeves/trousers and either sunhat or waterproof coat depending on the weather);
- Bring a small back pack in which to carry their lunch and water bottle;
- Apply sun cream (if necessary) before arriving at school.

They are invited to:

- Give a suggested voluntary donation of £2 per child (or whatever you can) for Action for Children;
- Wear something green or red to honour the Very Hungry Caterpillar (antennae/butterfly wings, etc are optional!)

If any parents, grandparents or carers would like to come along to help with the walk and/or the afternoon activities, please do let us know. It is always great to have an extra pair of hands! Celebration assembly will take place at 3pm as usual.

Here's to a lovely day to end the first half of the summer-term!

Kind regards

Leonie Mandelson

N. Mandell

Jill Marley